
Playground Purchase

The School Council has decided to
allocate a portion of the funds raised

through Toast Money to purchase new
skipping ropes and soft balls for the
playground. Skipping is a popular

activity enjoyed by many of our
students, and the new equipment will

support an inclusive and collaborative
environment, where older pupils can

help and give tips to the younger
children, fostering teamwork and

encouraging physical activity for all.
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Toast
Amount

raised so far:
£292.00What does Santa use

to measure?
Santametres!

CHRISTMAS FAIR
The School Council would like to extend a
huge THANK YOU to all of our families

and the wider community for their
incredible support at our Christmas Fair.
Thanks to your generosity, we raised an
amazing £2,448.50, which includes the
proceeds from our Tea Towels. We hope

you had as much fun as we did! The
Council welcomes any suggestions for

future games or activities. Your input is
always appreciated!


